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I live in the Bay Creek Neighborhood, and support extending the current 

acoustic license as is for the café & wine bar at 402 West Lakeside Street. If 

there is a way to keep the acoustic license, and also allow music more than 

3-6 times a month, I am also in favor of that.   

  

Jane A Smith 

225 Van Deusen Street 

Madison, WI 

 


